Important Update: High Demand Pricing

Dear Valued Customer,

We hope this message finds you well. Due to an increase in demand for our products/services,
we will be implementing an update to our pricing structure effective [Effective Date].

We understand that pricing changes can impact your planning, and we want to ensure you are
informed well in advance. The new pricing will be as follows:

o Product/Service A: $[New Price]
o Product/Service B: $[New Price]
o Product/Service C: $[New Price]

We remain committed to providing you with the highest level of service and quality. Our team is
available to answer any questions you may have regarding this change.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.
Sincerely,
[Your Company Name]

[Your Contact Information]



